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From: Elaine Gunnell
Sent: Monday, May 7, 2018 1:17 PM
To: Roxanne St. Germain
Subject: FW: 2018 Ontario Community Infrastructure Fund (OCIF)
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From: Duquette, Lori (MOECC) [mailto:Lori.Duquette@ontario.ca]
Sent: Friday, May 4, 2018 3:08 PM

To: Elaine Gunnell <clerk@temagami.ca>

Subject: 2018 Ontario Community Infrastructure Fund (OCIF)

Elaine,

I've been asked to forward the following information regarding the OCIF 2018 application intake to municipalities for upcoming
infrastructure projects.

The 2018 OCIF top-up application intake was launched yesterday afternoon. The program guidelines and application form can be
found at: https://www.ontario.ca/page/infrastructure-funding-small-communities.

Please note that, when requested, the Ministry may be able to provide letters of support to OCIF applications for municipal
drinking water or sewage treatment projects.

Regards,

Lori Duquette, Water Inspector/Provincial Officer Badge # 812 | Drinking Water and Environmental Compliance Division —
North Bay Office | Ontario Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change| 191 Booth Road, Unit 16 & 17, North Bay,
Ontario, P1A 4K3 | ph: 705-495-3804 or 1-800-609-5553 | fax: 705-497-6866 |lori.duquette@ontario.ca




